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Anderson, Scott <sanderson@verrilldana.com> Thu, Apr 21, 2016 at 11:54 AM
To: Barbara Barhydt <BAB@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Barbara,

Thank you for checking in regarding this application. I've checked with our wetland folks, and there is an
exception under NRPA for service drops for telephone and electric service less than 1,000 feet in length (38
MRSA Section 480-Q(18)) so this is a permitted installation within the buffer. Also, as | noted, we are
installing the underground service in an existing grassy lawn area and there will be no direct impacts to any
wetland areas. Following installation the area will be re-seeded so there will be no permanent impacts to
the wetland buffer or the wetland or any other protected natural resource. Please let me know if you have
any questions.

Thank you,

Scott

Scott D. Anderson, Partner
One Portland Square

Portland, ME 04112-0586
Office: (207) 253-4540

Cell: (207) 595-0705

Bio: verrilldana.com/sanderson

Verrill Dana..

This email and any attachment was sent from the law firm Verrill Dana, LLP. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If
you suspect that you were not intended to receive it, please delete it and notify us as soon as possible. Thank you.
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